Charlie Sheen and Arizona Foothills Looking for Interns
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EXTRA EXTRA!

Word on the street (or Twitter) is Charlie Sheen is looking for Social Media interns. Lucky for Valley residents, Arizona Foothills is, too!

We don't know about Mr. #tigerblood, but AFM internships will start in late April and continue through the summer.

E-mail events@azfoothills.com with a resume and three reasons you are our perfect intern.
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